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Year: In progress

Location: Pakistan

Program: Temporary Housing

Low Cost Housing for 2022
Pakistan floods

As a relief effort for the Pakistan floods that occurred in the summer of 2022, plans for low-cost housing are in progress in

collaboration with a local organization, Safe Delivery Safe Mother.
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Pilot Project1 : March 2025

At March 2025, We have successfully completed the construction of two PLH structures as per our revised design and

discussions in Dadu district of the Sindh province and handed over to the two selected families. This district is one of the

worst affected districts from the 2022 floods.

　

First Prototype : April 2024

The first prototype was completed in April 2024. A pilot project of 10 to 20 houses is planned for the second phase.

　

　


